
 
 

 

 

                                                                  Minutes 

                                         Board of Fire Engineers 

                                           Tuesday, July 11, 2017 

                  

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Flannery, Dave Joki, and Chief 

Corey were present. 

 June’s minutes were read and accepted. 

 Budget is where it should be for half way through the year. 

 Radio installation in the trucks will begin on July 12. We are still waiting on the Big Bear 

tower. The paper work has been sent to US Cellular.  

 The Select Board gave us permission to use money out of our operating budget to do the roof 

ramp project. 

 We have completed and submitted our 2018 CIP. 

 The exhaust system is up and running. 

  Wayne Perkins did the maintenance on the pumps today. Next year 5E3 will need the 

packings replaced at a cost of approximately $14,000.00. 5E4 will need its packings changed 

in the next two years. The cost of this replacement will run between $14,000.00 - $30,000.00.    

 There was discussion on the Active Shooter drill. We are getting some prices on equipment 

to increase the quality of the drill. Over all the drill went very well. We will be having a drill 

at RMMS on August 19.   

 Fire Officers and Fire Personnel were discussed. 

 Everything went well at the fireworks.    

 Bills were signed.  

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 and next meeting will be on August 14, 2017 at 7:00 pm. 

          

             Respectfully submitted, 

 

              Charles E. Corey Sr.  
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